
From: Jonathan Levy <Jonathan.Levy@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 9:59 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org>; Richard 
Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Eve Jennings <Eve.Jennings@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Nerdy Librarians & Chicago data 
 
Hi Ethics Team, 
 
I did end up speaking at this event yesterday. Items accepted were: 
 

• The free registration to the conference. I think it was technically for the all days but I only 
attended yesterday. 

• A few small items of the usual sort while walking the exhibit floor. I doubt any of them were 
worth more than $5, and possibly not more than $1, and were under $10 in total. I actually have 
forgotten what they are since I threw them into a bag (inexpensive tote bag that I guess counts 
as part of the registration) that is at home but I can make a list tonight if it matters. 

• Several cups of water from water coolers set up for the conference. That feels sort of between 
using the water fountain (which I would not have bothered to mention) and a bottle of water 
(which I likely would have mentioned) so I figured I would play it safe here. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Jon 
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